
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents,  

In June, you may remember that year 1 and 2 entered ‘The Big Bee Competition’ run by 

BBC Radio 2. Unfortunately none of the children won! However, luckily for us the Bee 

Garden was built in the Crystal Centre (a centre for children’s mental well-being) based 

at Tickhill Road Hospital, Doncaster. 

I have been in touch with the centre and asked if it would be possible for us to visit 

the garden and maybe take things we have made to enhance it as well as seeing the 

winning design.  

A visit has been organised for year 3 (last year’s year 2) and year 

2 (last year’s year1) which will take place on Monday 11th October 

9.30am – 11.30am . 

We will be travelling by mini bus driven by Mr Birch.  

The centre has asked for permission to take photos of our visit to use in their 

publications. If there are any parents who do not wish their child to be in the photo 

please contact Mrs Mitchell in the school office so the appropriate paperwork can be 

completed. 

If you have any questions regarding any of the above please do not hesitate to contact 

me on Dojo or by calling 01302 710580. 

Kind regards 

 

Mrs Yeaman 

Year 1/2 Teacher 


